
 

 

 
 

IMPORTANT PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

General Public is hereby informed and cautioned against an advertisement published by Bharati 
Vidyapeeth University Medical College Hospital and Research Centre, Pune, offering various 
certificate courses, wherein the NABH logo has been used without authorization, falsely 
indicating NABH’s association/support in offering such courses, and likely to be misconstrued 
as false claims portrayed by the aforesaid University/College/Hospital, suggesting NABH being 
a partner with in such courses. 
 
It is hereby informed and clarified that NABH does not endorse, recommend, or partner with 
Bharati Vidyapeeth University Medical College Hospital and Research Centre, Pune, in 
offering/conducting any such courses as specified or portrayed in the advertisement, and the 
claim, if any, made by the aforesaid University/College/Hospital regarding an association with 
NABH, is entirely false and misleading.  
 
Any person believing to have NABH association/support in offering/conducting such course as 
portrayed in advertisement, acts in pursuant thereto will be doing so at their own risk, peril and 
cost and NABH shall be in no way liable or responsible for the cost and consequences thereof. 
In case of any query/clarification, feel free to contact at 011-42600600, email id 
helpdesk@nabh.co and complaint.redressal@nabh.co 
 

 
(Dr. Atul Mohan Kochhar) 
CEO-NABH 
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